
Attention Grain Haulers!!! 

Starting at 8:00 AM Tuesday October 25th 

We will begin to implement the new scale and ticket automation system at our Parshall location. This memo is 

intended for everyone who will be hauling grain to our Parshall location. Please follow the instructions listed below, 

and please remember to be patient as this is a new process to everyone. 

1. All trucks will weigh westbound through the new scale house approaching the scale off highway 37. REMEMBER, inbound 

traffic will yield to the outbound traffic 

2. Once weight is captured proceed west to the north probing lane, where there will be a message board and two intercoms. 

Please remember to stay as far south in the probing lane as possible. Make sure to review message board for producer split 

information.  

3. Communicate with probe attendant through intercom for dumping instructions. 

4. After all grain has been dumped into elevator pit, please return to the new scale house going east bound to capture your empty 

weight so the ticket can be completed. There is a button on printer if you need extra copies of tickets. 

There will be people onsite at the scale house to help address any questions or problems you may have. 

Truck Registration 

Remember we are looking for truck information only, not trailer information. This information will be used to register each truck 

to a 24-digit RFID tag that can only be used for that truck registered.  We will also be needing personal contact information for 

registration of cards into the new system. 

Truck Owner: ____________________________ 

Phone Number: __________________________ 

Email Address: ____________________________ 

Mailing Address: __________________________ 

Make Model Color License Plate # 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call: 

Jered Johnson - 701-898-7265 

Gary Urlacher – 701-898-2183 

 




